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Hong Wang

From: Hong Wang
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2018 2:47 PM
To: Terence Bethea
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20180161 - Gold Coast Docket Changes

TrackingTracking: Recipient Delivery Read

Terence Bethea Delivered: 9/28/2018 2:47 PM Read: 9/28/2018 2:47 PM

Terence, 
 
Per your instruction below, the title for Docket 20180161 has been changed to “Application for approval of tariff for the gross-up 
of CIAC for water and wastewater rates in Polk County, by Gold Coast Utility Corp.” 
 
Thanks! 
 
Hong 
 

From: Terence Bethea  
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2018 2:42 PM 
To: Hong Wang 
Subject: Docket No. 20180161 - Gold Coast Docket Changes 
 
Hey Ms. Wang, 
 
Please change the CMS Docket Title from” Application for Gross-Up of CIAC in Polk County by Gold Coast Utility Corp.”  
To: “Application for approval of tariff for the gross-up of CIAC for water and wastewater rates in Polk County, by Gold Coast 
Utility Corp.” 
 
Terence Bethea 
Public Utility Analyst I 
Division of Economics 
Florida Public Service Commission 

 
 




